
Nassau County Police Department Foundation Re-Launches Website 

A brand new interface highlights their Center for Law Enforcement and Intelligence 

(Garden City, New York) October 24, 2011 – The Nassau County Police Department 
(NCPD) Foundation, a non-profit public-private partnership aimed at raising funds to build a 
state-of-the-art police academy and intelligence center in Nassau County, today re-
launched their website (www.ncpdfoundation.org) to provide more robust information about 
their mission and the progress of it.  

The Nassau County Police Department Foundation website is designed and hosted by Paul 
Jann Advertising, Inc., a New York Marketing, Advertising, and Multi-Media Agency based 
in Nassau County, Long Island.  The website	
  features a vibrant and easy-to-navigate 
interface describing the NCPD Foundation’s mission to raise the funds necessary to build 
the Center for Law Enforcement and Intelligence.  The detailed renderings and video fly 
through of the Center will give viewers a vivid idea of how the building will look inside and 
out.  

“The new website is redesigned to provide members of the community with a portal to learn 
more about this important project and how it will benefit the community” says Robert 
Codignotto, Co-Chairman of the NCPD Foundation. “The new site is an important tool 
allowing us to effectively communicate the Foundation’s mission and our plans for the 
Center.” 

Rich with content, the site was enhanced to serve as a comprehensive resource for those 
who wish to learn more about the NCPD Foundation’s mission and goals.  With a goal of 
raising $25 million in private donations the Foundation has garnered approximately $4 
million to date. A link to Guidestar will allow viewers to see all of the Foundation’s most up-
to-date financial documents. Further, those interested in supporting the NCPD Foundation 
will be able to make a secure donation through a PayPal donation portal.   

View the new site and learn more about the Center for Law Enforcement and Intelligence at 
www.ncpdfoundation.org 
 

About the Nassau County Police Department Foundation 
In order to raise the funds necessary to build and maintain a state-of-the-art Center for Law 
Enforcement and Intelligence, the Nassau County Police Department Foundation (NCPDF) 
was established as a 501(c)(3) public/private partnership through which individuals and 
corporations, as well as local, state and federal governments can add their financial support. 
To learn more about the NCPDF, visit www.ncpdfoundation.org. 
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